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From: Reyna, Ricardo <Ricardo.Reyna@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 4:26 PM

To: Kennedy, Leos

Cc: Williams, Mya

Subject: RE: Rosso Change Order #3 FIN 442030-1-54-01

Leos, | have reviewed the CO for Bypass Pumping, Survey (Ros-15) and concur with the scope of work with the additional
FDOT funding of $48,136.96 and no time extension to the Contract.
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There will be no time added to the Agreement due to this Change Order.
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Thanks

Ricardo A. Reyna. P.E.

Local Program Technical Reviewer
District 4 Program Management Office
3400 W. Commercial Blvd.

FT. Lauderdale, FL. 33309-3451

Work Phone: 954-777-4195

Email: Ricardo.Reyna@dot.state.fl.us

From: Kennedy, Leos <Leos.Kennedy@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 9:57 AM

To: Reyna, Ricardo <Ricardo.Reyna@dot.state.fl.us>

Cc: Williams, Mya <Mya.Williams@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: Rosso Change Order #3 FIN 442030-1-54-01

Ricardo,
Please review ASAP and provide your concurrence or rejection to the attached Change order.
Thank you.

Leos A. Kennedy, Jr., FCCM

(Leos. Leo with an “s”, not LEO)
Florida Department of Transportation
Program Management Unit

3400 W. Commercial Blvd.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
954-777-2285
Leos.Kennedy@dot.state.fl.us
Schedule M-F 8:00 am to 4:30 pm
Lunch M-F: 1:30 pm to 2:00 pm




